Fusion Newsletter DEC 2019

HOUSE CAPTAINS

Well done to all the children who wrote their speeches to become House Captains. Voting is now complete! Congratulations to our new House Captains!

Cranbourne - Luke S and Sophie B
Aldwick - Evie M and Lucy H
Sherwood - Olivia W and Lonimi
Meadway - Imogen W and Ayla N

Christmas Bizarre

Thank you to all the children for all the wonderful decorations in the secret room. We hope those of you who came enjoyed it and you liked your gifts



Info about Spring term 2020 statement and invoices.

In 2020, due to the way the Easter Holidays fall again, we have had to split your April invoice.

1st-3rd April forms part of your Spring Term 2020 statement and 20th-30th April forms part of your your Summer Term 2020 statement.

Therefore, Spring Term 2020 will include: Jan, Feb, March and 1st-3rd April (April invoice one).

Summer Term 2020 will include:20th-30th April (April invoice two), May, June and July. FUSION WISH YOU

ALL A RESTFUL

MERRY CHRISTMAS

AND A HAPPY NEW

YEAR!! ENJOY YOUR

FAMILY TIME

OFSTED

As you know we had our routine Ofsted Inspection on Wednesday 4th December 2019 in the afternoon.

We wanted to thank you all for your contributions, speaking to Katrina the Ofsted Inspector, writing emails and supporting us in every way. We really appreciate it and it was lovely to showcase Fusion to Katrina.

Ofsted's judgement have recently changed following a new Inspection Framework in September 2019. Fusion will be graded based on the new Framework and the new terminology will be 'Met' or 'Not Met' for Out of School Providers, such as ourselves.

We will receive our report within the next 4 weeks and of course will share it with you all.



There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

Website: See below

Facebook: Search for

Fusion Childcare Services

By phone:

Abby/Becca 07796000413

Tracy: 07879811927

E-mail-

admin@fusionchildcareserv

ices.co.uk

In person! We will always make time to speak to you

at club!

Donations

Thankyou so much for your kind donations it is very appreciated. Foord Family Wood Family White Family

If anyone else is having a Christmas clear out we would be happy to take it off your hands.











Charge for last day of term.

Don't forget Fusion will open at 2pm on 20-12-19. If your child/ren attends on this day then you will automatically be invoiced additionally for the extra 1hr 15 mins in accordance with our Sessional Policy.

Fusion Newsletter DEC 2019













Following Ofsted inspection, we want to get more feedback from you so we are introducing question pots. We will write a question and you vote for your answerThis will help us to continually improve throughout the year instead of at the end of the year.